ARCO Oil and Gas npany
Permian District - West Area
Post Ofifice Box 1710
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
Telephone 505 392 3551
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George V. Ricks
Zuperintendent
Production & Drilling

March 6, 1984

Mr. Jerry Sexton,
Supervisor Dist II

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Mescalero Ridge Unit 35 #10
Unit P, Sec 35-19S-34E
Lea County, New Mexico
Recompletion to Pearl Seven Rivers

Dear Sir:

ARCO 0il and Gas Company respectfully requests a testing
allowable of 500 bbls oil during the month of March, 1984
for the above referenced well.

Currently an application for Administrative Approval has
been filed for permission to surface commingle the above
well with existing Pearl Queen oil production on the same
lease. Pending the approval of the commingling, please
assign an allowable so we may continue to produce the well,
No flaring of gas will occur since your earlier verbal ap-
proval to connect casinghead gas for sales was accomplished
on January 25, 1984, Forms 9-331, 9-330 and C-~104 have been
submitted for approval. Your consideration and approval
will be appreciated.

Respectfully vyours,

<O hnctelfind/

D. L., Shackelford
Engrg. Tech. Spec.
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ARCT il and Gas Cempany is a Division of AtlanticR:chi:eidCompany






